
1


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 2:52 PM


To: Maria Rea


Subject: ROC on LTO BA Outline


Maria,


Attached is a proposed BA outline that is consistent with in structure with our BiOp template. Both Naseem


and Garwin have reviewed and provided input to this. Please have a look and let me know if you want to see


anything else, otherwise we can forward this over to Reclamation on Friday with our other material (science and


models). On track to have those other materials to you tomorrow morning.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

